Route 70 focus of council meeting

CHERRY HILL - Tonight's township council meeting is scheduled to start at 5 p.m.

A large crowd is expected to tell Mayor Bernie Platt and councilmembers what they think about Route 70 construction plans.

They also plan to comment on the disparities between the township's Route 70 Task Force recommendations and the road work now being done by the state Department of Transportation.

The majority of the task force, which Platt organized, supports widening Route 70 to three lanes of traffic in each direction, which some township residents vehemently oppose.

The meeting will be held at the municipal building, 820 Mercer St.
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